
DLJ Equipment Leasing, LTD. Co. 
P.O. BOX 2140 

HC 60 Artesia Hwy. 
575-396-0522 (TEL.) 
575-396-0797 (FAX) 

August 22, 2008 

Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe,NM 87505 

Re: Administrative Order SWD-426-A for Produced Water Disposal, 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Gentlemen: 

Effective July 1, 2008, DLJ Equipment Leasing, LTD. Co. (DLJ) assumed operation of 
the Sprinkle Federal Well No. 3 (API No. 30-025-28521). The previous operator, Lynx 
Petroleum Consultants, Inc., received approval on October 4, 2007 to convert this well to 
a salt water disposal well. DLJ wishes to request that the authority given in the order be 
transferred to DLJ. Work is expected to begin as soon as authority is given and a rig is 
available. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 575-392-3575 or Larry 
Gandy at 575-396-0522. 

Sincerely, 

Debbie McKelvey, Agent 
For Larry Gandy, Principal 


